
International Enrollment Declined For the First Time in Eight Years 

After seven consecutive years of growth, 
DePaul enrolled 1,467 international students 
on F1 and J1 student visas in fall 2017, an 8 
percent decline from 2016.   
 
Graduate and law international enrollment, 
which declined 6 percent in 2017, account for 
two-thirds of total international enrollment.  
This is down from 75 percent in 2007, the 
result of significant growth at the 
undergraduate level.  Although 
undergraduate international enrollment 

declined by 13 percent from 2016 to 2017, it 
has more than doubled since 2007. 
 
Three percent of undergraduates and 12 
percent of graduate and law students are 
international students.  In total, international 
students account for 6 percent of enrollment, 
up from 3 percent in 2007.  During the same 
period, total university enrollment declined 
by 3 percent.    

Source:  IRMA Enrollment Files.  For more information, contact Liz Sanders at liz.sanders@depaul.edu.  
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